
BUILDING 
$200 Rental 

($50 Deposit refunded if building is 
left in clean condition) 

 
PAVILION 
$125 Rental 

($25 refunded if pavilion is left in 
clean condition) 

Please call early to secure your dates! 

South Franklin Community 

Building and Pavilion 

Rental Rates 

 
Township 
Bulletin 

Fall 2013 

Volume 3, Issue 3 
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STAFF 

Supervisors 

Mark W. Knestrick, Chair 

Kellie A. Orlosky, Vice Chair 

William H. Cline 

Township Manager 

Tyler Linck 

724-884-0118 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Kellie  A. Orlosky 

724-225-4828 

Sewage Collection/Office Assistant 

Crystal Brown 

724-225-4829 

Construction/Zoning Officer 

Fred Pozzuto 

724-225-4828 

Real Estate Tax Collector 

Carol Schilinski 

724-225-6270 

Public Works Department 

Dee Moore, Foreman 

Mike Meehan 

Pat Stoddard 

Brian Sprowls 

 

MEETING SCHEDULES 

Supervisor’s Agenda Meeting 

4:30 pm on the Last Tuesday of Each Month 

Supervisor’s Regular Meeting 

7:00 pm on the First Tuesday of Each Month 

Parks & Recreation Board 

7:00 pm on the Second Monday of Each Month 

Planning Commission 

7:00 pm on the Third Wednesday of Each Month 

Zoning Hearing Board 

Meets as Needed 

 A municipality for 121 
years 

 Population is approximately 
3,310 

 39.1 miles of Township 
roads 

 Protected by the PA State 
Police 

 Home to the Washington 
County Airport with over 
40,000 takeoffs and land-
ings annually 

 16 businesses operate profit-
ably within the Township 

South Franklin Township 

Fast Facts 



Range Resources 

Range Resources has completed all major operations on 

the Folly Hollow well site located on Deerfield Road. 

The Township will continue to work with Range to en-

sure the safety of residents and to correct any problems 

that arise from future activity. During 

the month of August, road repairs 

were completed on Deerfield Road 

to provide a safer and smoother driv-

ing surface for Township and area 

residents.  

CNX Gas 

CNX Gas has five (5) well sites located in the Township. 

Three on Farmer Lane, one on Old Scales Road and one 

on Bethel Church Road. A sixth site has been developed 

near the intersection of Route 221 and Pleasant Grove 

Road for research and data collection only. A seventh 

site is being constructed off Gameland Road. The Town-

ship is working closely with CNX to ensure the safety of 

our residents and durability of our roads. CNX will also 

be constructing a water fill station on Route 221 near 

the Morris Township border. It will be a coin operated 

facility open to everyone.  

Parks & Recreation 

This October the Township will be submitting 

a grant application for Local Share Account 

funding to install permanent restroom facilities 

in the Park. We hope we are awarded the grant 

because this project will be a huge upgrade, 

functionally and aesthetically, to the Park. We 

look forward to getting that started in 2014. 

Also this Autumn, the Park Board, Life Scouts, 

and volunteers will be upgrading the fencing on 

the Walker Lane ball fields. 

Township Bulletin 

Drilling Rig 

The Township has undertaken a joint pro-

ject with Green Hills to update our Zoning 

and Subdivision and Land Development 

Ordinances. Mackin Engineering was hired 

to complete the update of the Zoning Ordi-

nance and Subdivision and Land Develop-

ment Ordinance.  The new ordinances have 

been adopted and enacted as of May 7,2013. 

Zoning Ordinance and Subdivision 

and Land Development Ordinance 

Electronics Recycling 
 
South Franklin Township is offering free recycling of 

specified electronics and appliances. A list of acceptable 

items for recycling is available online or upon request. 

Call the Township when you are ready to deliver the 

recyclables.  

Lagonda Homemakers 
 

The Lagonda Homemakers Club is seeking 

new members for Fun, Lunch, Trips, Crafts 

and Bake Sales. You must live in South Frank-

lin Township. For those interested, please con-

tact Lois (724-948-3743), Evelyn (724-222-

9271) or Beryl (724-229-3069) for information. 

Sewage Collection 
 
Payments for Franklin Manor Sewage should 

be made to the Township and can be remitted 

through the mail to 100 Muncipal Road, 

Washington, PA 15301 or by stopping by the 

office anytime between 8:30 am and 4:30 pm 

Monday through Friday.  For your conven-

ience, we also have a secure drop slot for after 

hours payments.   

Upcoming Projects 
 
Bankson Engineering is working hard on 

completing our Act 537 Plan in hopes of 

bringing public sewage to the Township 

within the next few years. Another project is 

upgrading the Equalization Tank in the 

Franklin Manor Sewage Treatment Plant to 

ensure the plant continues to operate effi-

ciently and properly. This project should 

begin in November 2013. 

Township Dumping 
 
The ever popular “dump site” on the Bedil-

lion S curve has been roped off by CNX, 

owners of the property, and dumping will 

not be tolerated. Individuals caught dumping 

will be prosecuted. This also goes for anyone 

caught illegally dumping anywhere in the 

Township. 


